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Comments: | vehemently oppose any new logging operations along the North Fork Nooksack. We should be
protecting our forests, not chopping them down. The scale of this proposal is appalling and must be stopped. As
someone who frequently recreates along Hwy 542, the last thing | want to see is new clear-cuts. It will forever
change the vibe of the North Fork and have a detrimental effect on the ecosystem.

The North Fork Nooksack is a pristine environment, which provides habitat to countless species. With wolves,
wolverines, fishers, and other wildlife making a comeback in the North Cascades, it is more important than ever
to leave our national forests intact. These corridors are necessary for wildlife rehabilitation.

Please stop this outrageous proposal,

Erik



